
 

 

BARR ENGINEERING ALUM TREATMENT PROPOSAL COMPLETED 

Barr Engineering's detailed proposal for applying aluminum sulfate (alum) to Little St. Germain 
Lake has been completed and forwarded to the WDNR for consideration.  The proposal calls for a 
series of alum treatments in East and Lower East bays beginning in the fall of 2009, pending 
issuance of a permit by the State.    The proposal also addresses the many questions raised by 
WDNR Research and Fisheries staff during our earlier discussions.   
  
The proposal can be downloaded from the district website at http://www.littlesaint.org/.  The 
link to the report is item #9 under "Lake studies" on the index page. 
  
E-mail updates will be provided as developments come to our attention. 
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